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 Western Cape Street Children’s Forum
MINUTES
SPECIAL MEETING AFTER AGM
 

Friday, 1 September 2017 – 11am
@ CCID Boardroom, Cape Town
ATTENDANCE: Pat Eddy (CCID), Joseph Maganga (CCID), Shanien Stemmett (CCID), Janice King (WCSCF).
APOLOGIES:   Nick Van Rooyen (Teahmo), Wilma Piek (VRCID), Isobel Swart (Badisa Elsies River), Colleen Brookes-Gain (WCSCF), Herman Smit (CAP), Marion Thomas (KBSJSRA), Dawie Marais (CTMSC), Jean Sheshea (KRAC), Charmaine Petersen (Durbanville library), Magdelene (Durbaville Kinderhuis), Betty Niewoudt (Child Welfare Stellenbosch), Gerrie Smit (New Life).
1. WELCOME.  Janice welcomed all present and thanked them for attending.
2. Discussion Topic.  A discussion was held regarding the role of the CID Social Development Team and their felt effectiveness in the city.  The need for a clearly aimed strategy was identified.
3. Minutes of recent AGM.  Adoption of the 2016 AGM Minutes was accepted.
4. Annual Financial Statements 2017.  These were adopted.
5. New Auditors for the WCSCF.  Nolands were adopted as the new auditors.
6. New Executive Committee elected at AGM on 30 August 2017.  The election of the new Executive were accepted.  
· Joseph Maganga (CCID)
· Marion Thomas (KBSJSRA, MID, Street Smart)
· Betty Niewoudt (Child Welfare Stellenbosch)
· Dawie Marais (CTMSC)
· Herman Smit (CAP Swellendam)
· Wilma Piek (VRCID)
· Nick van Rooyen (Teahmo)
7. Adoption of the Amendements to the WCSCF Constitution made at the AGM on 30th August 2017.  These were accepted.

8. The meeting was closed.
Signatures: 

Meeting Chair:  




    Another Exec Present:   




Enquiries:   Janice Sparg (WCSCF Coordinator)    Cell: 072 4500 456

  Email:  wcstreetchild@gmail.com
